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Bewsey Lodge Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter 
Friday 10th May 2024 

Saying Goodbye To Ange 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

    

 

 
Today we say a sad goodbye to one of our longest  
serving members of staff…Ange. Ange has worked  
at our school for over 15 years and in that time has  
undertaken a number of different roles and worked  
with hundreds of our children. Ange keeps our  
school running and the children safe in lots of ways, 
 currently she is part of our Caretaking Team, she is  
a lunchtime supervisor and the lead adult in our  
Little Links after school club. Whilst we will really  
miss Ange around school we are really proud to see  
her move onto promotion at Warrington Vale  
College and we wish her lots of luck in her new role. 
 
Today the children have come into school in non-uniform and brought donations of 
cakes! The cake sale, which will happen next week on Monday and Tuesday, is 
being organised by the Reception team as they are trying to raise money for the 
chicks they had in class. You will be sent a Ping on Monday and Tuesday morning to 
remind you. 
 
Next Monday is the start of the Key Stage 2 SATs. If your child is in Year 6, please 
make sure that they have an early night on Sunday and a good breakfast. The 
classroom doors will be open from 8.30am and the teachers are offering breakfast. 
Please remember that breakfast is only available up to 8.45am. 
Our children and the teachers have worked so hard up to this point; this is now 
their chance to shine. Everyone in school wishes them lots of luck and whatever the 
outcome, we are proud of them all.  
 
Have a great weekend in the sunshine everyone,  
Mrs E Williams 
 
 
 
 

 

Mental health & 
wellbeing week 

 
Monday 20th May sees 
the start of our Mental 
health and wellbeing 
awareness week. During 
this week, sports days 
will take place, the 
children will be further 
developing their 
understanding of the ‘5 
ways to wellbeing’ and 
our new Peaceful Place 
quiet playground will be 
opened by some very 
special visitors. We will 
also be doing our 
sponsored 10k run/walk 
in support of St Rocco’s 
hospice. Sponsor forms 
will be sent out next 
week and everyone who 
brings a donation of over 
£2 will receive a special 
pin badge for their hat! 
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Stars of the week 
Nursery - Kieran               Gold - Rowan 

Nursery -  Esme                Diamond - Max 

Red - Zunairah                  Jade - Freya N 

Orange - Reshithaa          Sapphire - Hoorya 

Yellow - Shardul               Topaz - Hettie 

Green - Ivy-Rose               Opal - Poppy-Mae 

Blue - Reuben                   Emerald - Sylvia 

Purple - Leo A                   Amethyst - Mohammed 

Silver - William 

Well Done Everyone! 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Ethan on gaining his pen licences. 

Well Done Everyone! 

 
 

 
 

Headteacher 

Award  

Haroon 

Isla 

Hussein 

Bryce 
**TEXT SERVICE ENDED**  

All parents/carers need to be set up to receive 
communication via School Ping. You will be missing 
important information without this, including letters 
and permission slips. If you need your login details 
printing please contact the school office. Thank you. 

Polite reminders:  

 Please continue to send your child in to school wearing 
their PE kit on their class PE day. 

 The school day starts at 8.45am. Children should be in 
their classrooms ready to start learning by this time. 

Little Links… 

Please remember to complete a registration form before 
your child attends little links (before or after school) even 
if they are only going to be attending once. The forms are 
available at the office, thank you.  

 

These will appear next 

week… 

 

 
Monday 20th May 1:45pm: KS1 Year 1 and Year 2 

Tuesday 21st May 1:45pm: Reception and Silver class 

Wednesday 22nd May 1:45pm: KS2 Year 3 and above 
(including Gold class) 

Nursery’s sports day has been postponed and 
we are hoping to reschedule this for June/July  
 

 
As we approach year end please ensure that all 
outstanding Parent Pay debts are cleared and 

remain this way every day.  

School Meals are £2.60 per day and MUST be paid 
for in advance (KS2 only) if you are unable to credit 

the account you will need to provide a packed 
lunch for your child. 
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